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Licensure PEPS, BLPEPS

From: Spyros Andreou <spandreou@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 29, 2021 1:45 AM
To: Licensure PEPS, BLPEPS
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: NM BLPEPS February 4, 2022 - Rule Hearing/Full Board Meeting Notice

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or 
opening attachments. 
It needs clarification about the ABET accredited engineering technology programs. It talks about only ABET accredited 
engineering programs. 
 It talks about 
 
“Engineering experience” is defined as experience gained by the time of the application that includes demonstration of a 
knowledge of engineering mathematics, physical and applied science, properties of materials, and the fundamental 
principles of engineering design as well as demonstration of the application of engineering principles in the practical 
solution of engineering problems" 
 
The accredited engineering technology programs do not have any engineering mathematics (Cal III, Diff. Equations, 
Linear Algebra, Probability), they are algebra based programs - (some of them have two calculus courses - most of them 
have one calculus course). 
 
So, my opinion DO NOT recognize engineering technology degrees as more and more universities are converting such 
programs to engineering. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Spyros Andreou PhD, PE 
On Tuesday, December 28, 2021, 06:46:21 PM EST, NM BLPEPS <board.licensurepeps@state.nm.us> wrote:  
 
 

  

 

 

Rule Hearing/Board Meeting Notice 
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The New Mexico Board of Licensure for Professional Engineers and Professional Surveyors has scheduled 
a rule hearing on Friday, February 4, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. to continue accepting public comment on proposed 
rules, which began with a public rule hearing held on Friday, December 4, 2021. Following the rule 
hearing, the Full Board will convene a regular board meeting to consider adoption of the rules and address 
regular business. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and state of emergency, the rule hearing will be held 
online and telephonically utilizing the Zoom teleconferencing platform. A Board staff member will also be 
present on the day of the hearing, Friday, February 4, 2022, from approximately 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. at 
the Toney Anaya Building, located at 2550 Cerrillos Road, Santa Fe, 3rd floor, NM 87505, to accept 
comments in written form and submit those comments to the Hearing Officer during the hearing. For more 
information regarding the Rule Hearing/Board Meeting Notice click on the link below. 

 

 

 

AMENDED NOTICE OF PUBLIC RULE HEARING AND REGULAR BOARD MEETING  
 

 

To view a copy of the proposed rule changes please click the following link: 2022 Proposed Rule 
Changes 

 
To obtain copies of the proposed rules click here 

 
To submit written comments on the proposed rule changes click here 
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